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A Note from the Executive Director 

Keith’s Corner 

 

 

Happy 66th Anniversary 

         Jim & Diane Daugherty  

     June 12 

 

 

Get the latest news & updates each month 
through email!  To subscribe to our email list, 
just send your email address to Angela at 
akauffman@snydervillage.com.   
 

Friends and family can also subscribe to our 
email list by visiting our website and clicking 
on “Contact Us” and “E-News Signup”.  

Get Connected 

Wedding Anniversaries 

To submit your wedding anniversary 
announcement, notify Angela Kauffman at (309) 
367-4300 ext. 133 or email 
akauffman@snydervillage.com with your 
wedding date and years married.  
Submit information by the 15th of the month 
prior to your anniversary. Anniversary dates 
need to be resubmitted every year.                

We have hired Christine Coppenbarger to be our Assisted Living Director.  Her first day will 
be June 1st.   
I want to thank everyone who helped with our annual spring planting dates on our campus, 
along with the large group of 8th grade students from Germantown Hills Grade School who 
participated on May 10th.  We will enjoy the campus beautification! 
Father’s Day is celebrated on Sunday, June 20th and I want to wish all dads a great day!   
Our annual Golf Outing is Friday, June 18th.  We welcome everyone to participate with us.  
All proceeds go to the Resident In Need Fund.   
We’ve always known that our employees are one of our greatest assets here at Snyder 
Village.  We currently have several job openings that we are looking to fill with caring, 
committed individuals.  If you know anyone who would be a 
good addition to the Snyder Village team, please invite them 
to apply at www.snydervillage.com. 
Blessings! 

 

 

 

Happy 64th Anniversary 

            Ken & Marion Lewis  
         June 22 

Happy 71st Anniversary 

         Walter & Lorene Good  

        June 17 
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Recently some of our residents went to the 50’s 
Diner for breakfast.  You can enjoy going out to 
eat with other residents as well by signing up in 
the book.   It is a great way to get to know your 
neighbors. 

On May 6, Lucinda Martin will be coming to play 
Hymns for us.  During this time we will also cele-
brate the May birthdays. 

We will be having a Mother’s Celebration on 
Thursday, May 9 at 2 p.m.  We will be having 
entertainment and refreshments.  You may invite 
your daughters and daughters –in –law to join 
you as well.  Please sign up in the book and put 
a total number that will be attending with you. 

On Monday, May 13 at 1 p.m. come and enjoy 
the Germantown Hills Choirs.  They will be sing-
ing songs from their spring concert.  They are 
directed by Rhonda Anderson. 

Saturday, May 18 at 5 p.m. there will be pizza 
and a movie in the SV Center.  We will be show-
ing the new release “Green Book”.  This evening 
is sponsored by the Resident Council. 

Our potluck will be held on Monday, May 20.  
We will be serving tacos. 

The first poker run of the year will be on Satur-
day, May 25.  It will begin in the SV Center, at 9 
a.m. 

The Resident Council will be accepting garage 
sale items on May 30 after 9:30 a.m. in the SV 
Center.  Remember that they do not accept any 
electrical or heavy items.  The garage sale will 
be on Friday, May 31 from 11 a.m. - 3 p.m.  It 
will also run on June 1 from 9 a.m. - 3 p.m.  
Thank you in advance for your donations. 

Unity Point will be presenting several weeks of 
education classes on “Nutrition Basics for Heart 
Failure & COPD” on Tuesdays and “Diabetes 

101” on Wednesdays. The exact dates are listed 
on the activity calendar. 
 

 — Jerra, Kathy and Angela 

 

Retirement Community Chatter 

For a complete list of the June activities happening in the Retirement Community, view the 
activity calendar or visit www.snydervillage.com.  All activities are subject to change. 

What We’re Looking Forward To: 

We enjoyed a special 
time with several of the 
mothers, daughters, 
and sisters at the 
Mother’s Day Tea. It 
was so good to see so 
many of the residents 
enjoying themselves in 
a beautiful, relaxing 
setting once again. 

• June 6, 10:00 a.m. - We are looking forward to welcoming back Willow Hill United 
Methodist Church for AM Sunday services in the SV Center. 

• June 16, 9:30 a.m. - Biscuits & gravy meal for our gentlemen.  They are welcome to invite 
their sons for this event. 

• June 30, 8:30 a.m. - Trip to Anderson Japanese Gardens in Rockford  

Gordy really 
enjoys playing 
Wii...and he’s 
very good at it 
too! 
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Assisted Living Happenings  

For a complete list of the June activities happening at Assisted Living, view the activity 
calendar or visit www.snydervillage.com.  All activities are subject to change. 

What We’re Looking Forward To: 
• June 9, 10:30 a.m. - Plant tomatoes in the courtyard 

• June 18, 12:00 p.m. - Father’s Day cookout and ice cream sundaes 

• June 24, 10:30 a.m. - Make tissue paper luminaries  
• June 25, 10:30 a.m. - Have a luau party!  

We always 
have fun 
playing 
Bingo! 

We enjoyed 
the sunshine 
and planted 
pots of 
flowers for our 
courtyard.  
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A Health Center Hello   

For a complete list of the June activities happening in the Health Center, view the activity 
calendar or visit www.snydervillage.com.  All activities are subject to change. 

What We’re Looking Forward To: 
• June 1, 10:00 a.m. – Snyder Village Spelling Bee 

• June 7, 2:15 p.m. – Painting with Fired Up! 
• June 18, 10:00 a.m. – Celebrating our Fathers 

• June 21, 2:15 p.m. – Spring into Summer Party & Babies’ Day Out - Family and friends with 
kids who would like to play, please call Amanda at (309) 366-4180 to reserve your spot! 

Cinco de Mayo fun! 
A group of 
friends 
wanted to 
make sure 
all of our 
special 
ladies felt 
loved on 
Mother’s 
Day!  They 
donated a 
gift bag full 
of goodies 
for each of 
our ladies!  

We had fun celebrating National Skilled 
Nursing Care Week! There were 
events throughout the week, including 
hallway carnival games, root beer 
floats, and BINGO. We also worked 
hard planting all the planters and 
window boxes for our courtyards and 
patios, and then relaxed on the patio 
with cool treats.  We ended the week 
by celebrating OUR seniors!  



P A G E  6  

Faith & Worship 

 

Below are services that can be viewed on TV or online:  

Sundays 

8 a.m. - Mass from St. Mary’s of Lourdes Catholic Church can be viewed 
online at www.facebook.com/St.MaryLourdes or www.youtube.com/c/
StMaryofLourdes 

9 a.m. - Service from Grace Presbyterian Church on Channel 4 (WEEK) 
10 a.m. - Service from Christian Union Church on Channel 2 

10 a.m. - Service from Willow Hill United Methodist Church can be viewed at www.willowhill.org. 
 

Wednesdays 

10 a.m. – Service from Willow Hill United Methodist Church on Channel 2 

 

Saturdays 

4:30 p.m. - Mass from St. Mary’s of Lourdes Catholic Church can be viewed online at 
                  www.facebook.com/St.MaryLourdes or www.youtube.com/c/StMaryofLourdes 

 

Daily mass and rosary is being offered Mon-Wed at 11:45 a.m. at www.facebook.com/
St.MaryLourdes.    

Spring 

Planting 
 

A special thanks 
to the many 
volunteers who 
have helped with 
our landscaping 
and planting.  The 
campus is looking 
more colorful 
each day!  We 
appreciate you! 
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17 yrs  Christy Robbins   

12 yrs  Lisa Dean  

10 yrs  Sara Lynn  

10 yrs  Brianna Cardona  

10 yrs  Heather Parks  

7 yrs   Jeannie Grebner  

5 yrs   Cheryl Sutherland  

3 yrs  Christine Johnson 

2 yrs  Jessica Kenagy 

2 yrs  Stephanie Christopher 

2 yrs  Haley Palmisano 

1 yr  Carli Russell 

1 yr  Brittany Hamilton 

1 yr  Abigail Teske 

Retirement   

Community Cont. 

7 Ken Tompkins  

8 Carol Ellegood 

11 Chris Osko  

14 Jean Alberti 

18 Myra Lantz 

20 Kristie Speicher 

21 Lowell Koch  

22 Dan Higdon  

24 Barbara Soddy 

25 Joanne Grampp  

26 Al Wilson  

28 Eugene Baker  

30 Darlene Smith    

Birthdays of the Month 

Health Center 

2 Wilbur Rohman 

11 Sharon Kenyon 

13 Wanda Johnson  

15 Joan Springer  

28 James Stivers  
 

Assisted Living 

7 Beverly Pedigo 

 

Retirement   

Community 

2 Tom Herrick  

3 Jean Herrick  

6 Mary Lou Hamilton  

7 Loretta Johnson  

JUNE 

Employee Service 

Anniversaries 

Retirement Community residents are welcome to 
attend! Contact Judy Brandow at (309) 645-1151 if 
you are interested in a position on the Council. 

 

Wednesday, June 9 

9:00 am  |  SV Center 

Retirement Community Resident Council 
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Therapy Presentation   
Brain Games 

 

Can brain games delay dementia? 

 

If my parents had Alzheimer’s, am I doomed? 
 

Can you improve mental sharpness with diet 
and exercise? 
 

Do the medications for memory really work? 
 

What are the key components of a mental 
fitness program? 
 

Come find out the answers to these 
questions! 

You’re invited to a “Healthy Brain and Mental 
Fitness” presentation by Amber, Speech 
Therapist, at Snyder Village. 
 

     Tuesday, June 8  
   9:30 - 10:15 a.m. 
   SV Center 

 

Contact the Therapy Department at  
(309) 367-4300 ext. 101 with any questions.   

SV Garage Sale 
 

June 3,  9 a.m. - 3 p.m.  
June 4, 11 a.m. - 3 p.m. 
June 5,  9 a.m. - 3 p.m. 

SV Center 
 

The Retirement Community Resident 
Council will be holding their garage sale 
once again this year!  If you have 
something you would like to donate, 
please bring it to the SV Center after 
3:30 PM on June 2.  Please note, we 
do not accept clothing, electrical items, 
or anything heavy.  If you have 
questions or would like to help, contact 
Judy Brandow at (309) 645-1151. 

 

Meal Delivery 

Did you know that meal delivery from the Retirement Community Bistro is 
available seven days a week for the noon meal?  Menu offerings are listed 
on the monthly calendar inserted in The Scoop newsletter or posted online 
(meals are subject to change). 
Meals cost just $6 and include free delivery.  Cost of meal can be applied to 
your monthly statement.  Meals will be delivered to your home shortly 
before noon. 
To order, call (309) 367-4300 ext. 100.  Orders should be placed before 
10:30 a.m. for weekday delivery or by 4:30 p.m. on Friday for weekend 
delivery. You can sign up just for a single day or set a reoccurring schedule. 
Please call (309) 367-4300 ext. 100 with any questions. 



P A G E  9  

Volunteer News 
Thank you to all the individuals, groups, students, and teachers that joined us in May to plant 
flowers and clean up the landscaping on our campus!  I cannot wait to see everything blooming 
this summer, the flowers will sure add beauty to the grounds of Snyder Village. Thank you all for 
the help! Our staff and residents appreciate it so much!  
 

If you or your group would like to volunteer to water flowers or do outdoor landscaping 
throughout the summer, please call Ashley at (309) 366-4135 or email 
athompson@sndyervillage.com. 
 

 

CURRENT VOLUNTEER NEEDS: 

• The 23rd Annual “Tee It Up” Golf Outing Benefit is right around the corner!  Join us on Friday, 
June 18 for a fun day of golf at the Metamora Fields Golf Club!  Volunteers are needed for 
various tasks at the Outing. 

For more information or to sign up to volunteer, please contact Ashley Thompson at 
athompson@snydervillage.com or (309) 366-4135. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Snyder Village Team 

Snyder Village is blessed to have so many caring and 
dedicated staff members who love serving our 
community and residents.  Throughout this year of 
change, staff has done a great job adapting and 
remaining dedicated.  The next time you see a staff 
member, be sure to say thank you and encourage 
them in some way! 
We are looking for more caring individuals to join 
our team!  Do you know someone who would be a 
great fit?  Tell them Snyder Village is hiring!  We are 
seeking Home Care Aides, RNs/LPNs, CNAs, Cooks, 
Activity Aides & more!  We are offering a sign-on 
bonus for many positions.  All positions can be viewed 
and applied for on our website at 
www.snydervillage.com.   
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Pinochle Club Congratulations to the winners!  

Refer your friends to Snyder Village 

& you could get paid!  
Retirement Community residents can earn 
$500 for each new resident they refer who 
moves into the Retirement Community!  
Assisted Living residents can earn $1,000 
for each new resident they refer who moves 
into Assisted Living!  Contact the Retirement 
Community or Assisted Living for more 
information. 

We are excited to play Pinochle again!  
The Pinochle Club was started by Mel 
Bachman in 2002 with twelve people.  
Over the years, we have had nearly 70 
people play in the Club!   

Any new players are welcome to join us.  
We play six games on Thursdays from 
5:30 to 8:30 p.m. and change partners 
after each game. Winners move to the 
next table and play the losers of that 
table. Each player puts 50 cents in the 
pot for the six games. Top three players 
split the pot according to the place, and 
last place receives the “booby” prize. 
We can teach you the rules and how to 
play. Come have fun with us! Call Glenn 
Hamilton at 367-9815 with questions. 

April 22, 2021 

1st Place Mary Ann Duncan 

2nd Place Jodi Rassi 
3rd Place Wayne Rassi 
Booby Don Simmons 

 

May 6, 2021 

1st Place Mary Ann Duncan 

2nd Place Shirley Egli 
3rd Place Glenn Hamilton 

3rd Place Wayne Rassi 
Booby Paul Elliott 

April 29, 2021 

1st Place Don Simmons 

2nd Place Shirley Schroeder 
3rd Place Paul Elliott 
Booby Mary Ann Duncan 

 

 



Remembering Our Friends and Neighbors... 
Snyder Village remembers friends and neighbors lost this past month.  We pray family and friends 
will find peace and comfort during this difficult time. 
“So also you have sorrow now, but I will see you again, and your hearts will rejoice, and no one will 
take your joy from you.”   (John 16:22) 
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In Honor and Loving Memory 

The following individuals were lovingly remembered by a spouse, family members, or friends who 
donated generously to the Resident In Need or other Snyder Village funds in April 2021: 
 

Marilyn Alig; Larry Attkisson, Patty Berg, and Jim Williams; Robert "Bob" Mason; 
Albert "Al" Minner; Donna M. Silber; Adda Turpen; and Patricia "Pat" Walker 

The Resident In Need Fund allows Snyder Village to continue caring for those who have 
exhausted their personal resources and can no longer pay for the cost of their continuing care.  
This helps to ensure that Snyder Village can provide the highest quality of care for our residents.    
 

Thank you to all who have supported the Snyder Village Mission with your gifts:  “We provide for 
the physical, emotional and spiritual needs of others in a loving, dignified and Christian 
atmosphere.” 

Donald Punke  
June 28, 1930 - April 22, 2021 

Alice Wettstein  
July 22, 1930 - April 24, 2021 

Minerva Reeb  
Feb 4, 1924 - May 5, 2021 



Metamora Community Nursing Home DBA 

1200 E. Partridge St.  |  Metamora, IL 61548  
(309) 367-4300  |  www.snydervillage.com 


